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NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW 
& OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE COMMENTS  

 
Proposed Draft Policy on Out-of-Agency Services 

 
 
The San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) invites the public and 
all local agencies to review a proposed policy to govern the Commission’s duties under 
statute to regulate cities and special districts’ provision of new and extended services 
beyond their boundaries (Government Code Section 56133). The proposed policy is in draft 
form and prepared as part of LAFCO’s adopted workplan.   The draft’s preparation responds 
to growing attention towards out-of-agency services in San Diego County and the need 
therein to establish local review and approval procedures and in doing so – among other 
benefits – help avoid jurisdictional disputes between local agencies.  As proposed, the draft 
expands on existing practices and marked by establishing definitions and exemptions to 
focus the statute’s local applicability.    
 
The public and all local agencies are encouraged to review the draft policy online at 
www.sdlafco.org and consider submitting written comments.   Written comments received 
on the draft prior to the end of business on Friday, March 10, 2023 will be reviewed by 
LAFCO’s Cities and Special Districts’ Advisory Committees and incorporated into a final 
version of the policy for consideration by the Commission at a subsequent meeting.   Written 
comments should be directed by e-mail to Commission Clerk Tamaron Luckett at 
tamaron.luckett@sdcounty.ca.gov.  Questions may also be directed by e-mail or by 
telephone at 619.321.3380. 
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